
 

 

                                            23rd April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Happy St George’s Day.  I trust you all had a nice Easter break, the cool weather has 

continued into the first week of term but the sun is shining.  Term 5 is the shortest term of 

the year, but as always, we will ensure we fit in loads of learning and activities for the 

pupils. 

 

Testing  
Regular asymptomatic coronavirus (COVID-19) testing remains vital. The Prime Minister 

has said: “I want to thank everybody for continuing to follow the guidance, and to thank 

parents and families for the incredible work you’re doing to help test pupils through the 

Easter holidays and to encourage you to keep testing them twice a week as schools 

return.”  

So thank you and continue to follow the instructions to log the results on the government 

website.  The systems in place are clearly supporting the reduction of COVID, as the school 

has not a positive case since December.  If you have problems please contact Jordan 

Mott. 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure that your child is wearing the proper school uniform - 
 Black school shoes or plain black trainers 
 Black or dark grey school trousers or shorts  

 Black or grey appropriate length skirt or blue school dress  
 White cotton school shirt or White polo shirt,  

 Navy blue zipped fleece or navy blue sweatshirt with school logo 
On the days that pupils have PE they can come to school in proper PE kit, please 

check with their class teacher for pupils PE Days.  If they have horse riding or Forest 
School sessions, pupils will need to wear appropriate clothes for these activities. 

 

Next week we have a training day on Friday and Monday is a Bank Holiday so do make 

plans. 

 

Mr R Page 

Headteacher 
 

Dates 
Friday 30th April Training Day no pupils in 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May last day of term 5 

 
 


